
 

LANGUAGE SHOULD NOT BE A BARRIER 

NEW LANGUAGE ACCESS 
HUB AVAILABLE NOW! 

 
What is the Language Access Hub? 

The California Department of Pesticide Regulation (DPR) received funding from the US 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to develop a new “Pilot Language Access Hub” for 
California County Agricultural Commissioners (CACs). 

 
What are the available services? 

Agricultural Commissioners and their staff have access to: 
• 24/7 interpretation call line for their pesticide use enforcement activities. 
• Interpretation services during their field inspections or investigative interviews. 
• Translation services related to the pesticide use enforcement program. 

There are over 100 languages available, including: Cantonese, Hindi, Hmong, K’iche’, 
Korean, Mandarin, Mixtec (Alto/Bajo), Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog, Triqui, and Zapotec. 

 
What does this mean for me? 

You or your community-based organization (CBO) representative can: 
• request an interpreter when contacting your Agricultural Commissioner to report a 

pesticide incident or ask any pesticide use questions. 
• request an interpreter if you visit or call the CAC office. 
• ask CAC staff for the translation of inspection reports, emails, flyers, or notices related 

to the pesticide use enforcement program. 

 
Contact us! 
Contact your County Agricultural Commissioner Office in your language today! 
PestLine Telephone: 1-877-378-5463. 
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